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	Astmoor News Review


	Monday 13th March 2023
	Year 3/4 Work assembly
The children in our Year 3/4 class will be celebrating their good work during their class assembly on Thursday 23rd March 2022. Again, parents and carers are welcome to join us for this lovely celebration.

         ----------------------

School Closure due to Strike Action

Unfortunately school will be closed again due to Industrial Action on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March.

If your child is entitled to a free school meal and would like a packed lunch during the strike days, please contact the school office and let us know.
Please Note

School is fully open on Friday 17th March and we therefore expect good attendance during that day.
            ---------------------

Red Nose Day 2023

Red Nose Day 2023 is due to take place on Friday 17th March. This year our school council have decided to ask everyone to come to school wearing brightly coloured clothes or official Red Nose Day merchandise. For those that are able, we are asking for a donation of £1. The school council will also be holding a cake sale at break time so any donations of cakes would be most welcome. 

     ---------------------------

	Class Library Visits
Next week, Mrs Kavanagh has arranged for all classes to visit Halton Library at the Shopping City as follows:

Monday 20th March (am) – Foundation Stage

Monday 20th March (PM) – Year 5/6

Tuesday 21st March (AM) – Year 1/2

Tuesday 21st March (Pm) – Year 4/5

Wednesday 22nd March (PM) – Year 3/4

Please ensure you child is wearing suitable shoes and a warm coat for their visit.

              ------------------------

Year 6 SATs week
This year, the Year 6 SATs timetable will be slightly different due to the King’s Coronation Bank Holiday which falls on Monday 8th May.

The exams are scheduled to take place as follows:

Tuesday 9th May – Grammar, punctuation and spelling

Wednesday 10th May – Reading

Thursday 11th May – Maths Paper 1 and 2

Friday 12th May – Maths paper 3

             ---------------------------


	Parents Evenings
By now, you should all have received times to meet with your child’s class teacher during Parents Evening today or tomorrow. If you have not yet been notified of a time, please get in touch with the school office and we will follow this up for you.

Parents Evenings are face to face meetings with teachers and are a great opportunity to discuss how your child is progressing in school. As you will be aware, teachers have limited time so appointments are restricted to 10 minutes each. If further conversations are required, arrangements can be made at a later point.

There will be parental questionnaires distributed when you arrive at school for your appointments and we would really appreciate any constructive feedback you can give.

         ------------------------ 
Foundation Stage Work Assembly
The children in Foundation Stage will be sharing some of their work during their assembly tomorrow morning at 9.15pm. Parents and carers are invited to come and celebrate with us.

               ------------------

	
	

	
	
	


